
 

 
26 March 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers 
 
We have an opportunity for a small group of 20 Year 8 girls who are interested in Computer 
Science to attend an exciting trip to visit Mastercard's Head Office in London, on Monday 29 
April. The trip is sponsored by Cyber Girls First, to promote Girls in Computing. Mastercard will 
be opening their Research & Development Department to show the girls what they have in the 
pipeline for Cyber Security, and there will also be a Cyber expert from JPMorgan doing code-
cracking as well as anti-hacking games with Colt Technology. Students will be provided lunch on 
the day. 
 
As places are limited, please can you discuss this with your young person and let us know, 
using THIS FORM, whether they would like a place. The form will go live at 6:30pm this 
evening (Tuesday 26 March) and places will be allocated on a first come, first served basis. 
 
This is a free event and the only cost will be for travel which we do not expect to be more than 
£20. If you are allocated a place we will let you know on Monday 15 April when we will also 
open up ParentPay to those that are successful. 
 
If you have any questions about the trip please contact me on cxavier@carringtonschool.org. 
 
Best wishes 
Mr C Xavier 
Teacher of Computer Science 
 

https://cybergirlsfirst.com/
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=teDrlIDWREOvqzU6M5eo4AA26ui3fA9Mt1NiBV8YsvBUQkhOS0JEMDlYQlpONzNDREg4WkM1RzJHRy4u
mailto:cxavier@carringtonschool.org

